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GENERAL UPDATES

Angama will be closing Angama Mara from 21st April to the 20th of May 2024 for an extra dose of TLC — without
inconveniencing in-house guests.

Kenya National Parks have announced the increase of the Masai Mara National Park Fees to be as per the
below, effective as of 01 Jan 2024:

e 1January to 30 June 2024 — Park Fees will increase from US$70 to US$100 per adult per day and US$50
per child per day.

e 1July to 31 December 2024 — Park Fees will increase to US$200 per adult per day and US$50 per child
per day

Please speak to your Travel Designer for more information. 1



